Helping Hands of Roseville

NEWSLETTER



September 2022

The Helping Hands Good Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of Jife for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.

Proud Member Agency





Roseville's Food Pantry can continue its mission of feeding hungry people because the community continues to support the organization.

Helping Hands thanks the following individuals who shared in August 2022: Dave & Kay Stropes Jim & Alice Babcock Roseville Church Vacation Bible School Karen Ferguson Mike & Amy Griswold Steve Erlandson Dave Erlandson Mike & Ron Moore GoldWing Motorcycle Club Carol Becraft Jerry Shrader Dave & Bonnie Knight Roseville Christian Church Lois Brechbiel Bayer Monsanto Roseville Methodist Church Farmers Market Brad & Jolece Wainman Gloria Thurman Roseville Pack 336 Boy Scouts Food Drive Cyndy Hunter Steven Pinney Joan Blindt





Thank you to Cub Scout Pack 336 for the wonderful donation from their food drive! We couldn't do what we do without you who help! Over 700 pounds of food was donated so far by these great young men!!

2022 2023 Board of Directors

President: Cyndy Hunter | Vice President: Barb Gossett | Secretary: Janet Steiner | Treasurer: Flint McCullough

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at Helping Hands. Roseville gmail.com



The Vacation Bible School children from First Christian
Church of Roseville collected canned goods and
monetary donations for our pantry in August! We are so
grateful for all the donations we receive, and this month,
our local kiddos really came through!!
Thank you from the bottom of our hearts!

HELP WANTED -- WE NEED YOU!!

Helping Hands Food Pantry is an organization completely dependent on volunteers. With rising prices for food and gas, Helping Hands has had many people coming to get food lately. But we need volunteers! Because we live in a farm community, many regular volunteers have harvest responsibilities in the fall. Volunteers help the clients choose food at each pantry session. Volunteers work a three hour shift of their choice twice a month either Monday morning or Thursday afternoon when the pantry is open. Before working a shift, we will train you. And during all shifts, Board members will be working with you. Please think about giving us a few hours of your time each month. Please pass this information along to your friends. If you would like to volunteer, contact Cyndy Hunter 217-622-4815 for more information.

REMINDERS:

*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search "Helping Hands Food Pantry"

*Our website is

helpinghandsofroseville.org

*By choosing "Helping Hands of Roseville" as your charitable organization on smile.amazon.com, your on-line Amazon shopping can benefit the Pantry.

The Pantry is open MONDAYS 9-Noon and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m.

Numbers for AUGUST

160 Families, representing 510 individuals, including 183 children, and 41 families on SNAP.

We still have a few Thursday slots to fill in September!! Give Jan S a call at 309-255-7504 to sign up for either September or October or to ask about becoming a volunteer.